
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist  Church

Our Church At Worship

June 13, 2015

 

Sabbath School
   

Song Service
Opening Hymn
Scripture Reading
Theme Debbie Marsh
Bible Study The Kingdom of God Ron Stagg

Divine Service
 
Welcome and Announcements 
Music Interlude  Instrumental
Invocation Pastor Jason Williams
Hymn of Praise We Gather Together Hymn #8
Scripture Reading Philippians 2:5 Eugene Stagg
Children’s Offering Svetlana Stagg
Children’s Time Amy Chafe
Offering General Conference Session Eugene Stagg
Prayer Song           As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671
Morning Prayer Pastor Jason Williams
Special Music Rowena Stagg

Sermon This Mind Pastor Jason Williams

Ordinance of Humility and the Lord’s Supper

Closing Hymn Blest Be The Tie That Binds Hymn #350
Benediction Pastor Jason Williams
Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset: This Week:   9:01 pm. Next Week:   9:04 pm.

Next  Sabbath: Sermon:       Pastor Victor Reyes-Prieto         
Offering:       Canadian French Work 

Announcements
"O taste and see that the LORD is good: blessed is the man that trusteth in him."
(Psalm 34:8) Happy Sabbath to all members and visiting friends. May the Lord bless you
as you worship Him, and celebrate the memorial of the Communion services today. 

Women’s Bible Study will take place this evening, June 13, at 6:00pm. All ladies are
encouraged to join together for this time of spiritual fellowship here at the church. 

Bay Roberts Adventurer Club meets tomorrow, Sunday, June 14 from 1:00-3:00 pm. 

Mid-Week Bible Study Meeting has ended for the summer season. Announcements
will be forthcoming later in the summer about our new commencement in September. 

Bay Robert Retirement Centre Bible Study: Wednesday, June 17, at 2:00pm. This will
be the last session prior to summer break. All are welcomed.  

Adventurer Investiture Service:  Next Sabbath afternoon, June 20, at 3:00pm. Please
plan to join together to support the Bay Roberts Church Adventurer Club and their
accomplishments during this past year. 

Church Workbee:  Sunday, June 21 between 10am and 2pm here at our church. Many
hands make light work! If you have questions, please speak to Steve McIntyre.

Teen Challenge NL:  Tues., June 23, at 7:00pm, here at the church.  Presenter Dean
Crawford will share his testimony in helping local addicts find healing and hope.
Opportunity for a freewill offering to support Teen Challenge NL will be provided. 

District Service will take place on Sabbath, June 27, here at the Bay Roberts Church.
There will be a fellowship meal following that service.  

Pastor Jason will be out of town attending the Ministerial Convention and GC Session
from June 28 to July 6. If you should have any ministry needs relating to that time period,
please consult with the pastor prior to his departure. Thank you. 

Camp Meeting 2015 will take place at Camp Woody Acres from July 17-25.   

The ABC Christian Bookstore truck will be coming to Camp Meeting again this year.
Pricing details and pre-order forms will follow soon, however be thinking about what
items (books, music, ministry resources, and dry/canned vegetarian food) you will order!

Make plans to take in the Lay Evangelism How-To Training Sessions being shared at
Camp Meeting this year. Please see the schedule for the week’s programming. 

Church Treasury: Have you ever wondered how the finances of a church work? Do you
know how what you write on the offering envelope affects where the money goes? Why
should two people count weekly offerings? Can you read a church financial statement?
Where do we fit into the big scheme of things? The NL Mission Office is planning a
Church Treasury training and info session during camp meeting. To ensure that this
session provides answers to what people want to know, please contact our NL Treasury
department at cbergen@sdanf.org and include Treasury Training in the subject line. 

Vacation Bible School:  August 3-7.  Are you able to volunteer to help with the
program? Please speak to Elizabeth Williams right away! Thank you. 

CHER Child Sponsorship - Please mark your envelope “Community Services”. 

NL Evangelism Committee has commissioned a team to prepare for a Mission Trip to
Labrador in September. Please join our NL churches in praying for this team as they plan
and prepare, and for the leaders and people in Labrador who will be ministered to. 

Remember in Prayer: The sick, shut-in, or those  grieving losses; Betty; our Church’s
outreach ministries in our community; recipients of the DVD presentations shared with
the community; our church family -  provincial and worldwide; for the upcoming General
Conference Session;  for the Holy Spirit’s outpouring among us; our NL Church leaders.


